
September 2023 Newsletter

President 's Corner

Hello everyone! - As we head into September i just want to say how 
incredibly awesome all of you who participated in/at/for the fair.  If you got 
a chance to participate during the fair, you will know that it was an excellent  
way to get to know each other on a deeper level.  We couldn't have done it 
without you.

 was reading an article the other day that was talking about  the future of 
quilting - and not surprising to me it looks like many quilters are again 
using traditional patterns like "Log Cabin" and the "Irish Chain to create 
new looks with a fresh new emphasis on bright vibrant colors... Looking 
forward to an awesome fall! -Dani

September Birthdays

Beth Bentley, September 2

Nikki Luce Feil, September 5

Ines Chiarello, September 7

Patricia Grisham, September 8

Lorraine Miller, September 18

Jeanette Faulk, September 20

Susan Holzer, September 20

Krista Lopez, September 22

Patti Glenn, September 26

Cheryl Buddy, September 30



Block of the month

 Please make as many as you can as this month's blocks will be made into 
quilts for Maui.

September program is NANCY BROWN!!

Nancy does these amazing quilts one hour and will be showing a 
retrospective of over fifteen years of her animal and family quilts and 
the stories behind them.  An in person speaker and she has promised 
to bring a few quilts with her .

N apa F air 2023
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T h a n k  y o u  t o  a l l  
w h o  p a r t i c i p a t e d ! 
T h i s  y e a r  w a s  a  
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w i t h . T h a n k s  
a g a in - R o s e



NVQG August 12, 2023 Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM by President Dani Neuman.

After the pledge of allegiance, monthly birthdays for members were announced.

Mary Jo Kent, secretary, stated that the minutes from last month?s meeting had been published

in the newsletter. As there were no corrections or additions proposed by membership,

the minutes were approved as published.

Ellen Wulf, treasurer, stated the bank balance.

Margret Gaeddert, VP, had no update.

Membership had no announcement ? volunteers at the fair have been soliciting new members -

if any member sees a new face, please extend a welcome.

Welcoming committee had no update.

The newsletter deadline for submission of items is the 25thof the month. Nikki Luce Feil

continues to request submissions by members of quilting interest/events, recipes,

tips-and-tricks, etc.

BOM committee had some blocks from previous months to distribute.There was a drawing

for one winner for the current month?s block.Next month?s BOM was on display -

a printed version of instructions was available; directions will also be published in

the newsletter.

Cathy Stegman, prize drawings, pulled four winning tickets.

Patti Glenn, communications, had no update.

Carol Holmes, historian, stated that the guild scrapbook had been brought up to date, and

was available for viewing at the meeting.

Peggy Hart, opportunity quilt, announced that the quilt is on display at the fair; some future

trips include Fremont in September and Santa Rosa in October.

There were no updates from quilts to share, sunshine, website, or hospitality.

Linda Feutz reminded members that she needs to receive quilts for exhibition in the Art in

the Library program. Quilts will be displayed during the month of September.

Dani N. asked for any quilt-related announcements.

All business being concluded, a motion to adjourn was made and seconded at 10:15 AM, with

show and tell to follow.
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